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TO:	The Principal
	All Schools

FROM:			Eileen Climo 
			Director Teaching and Learning.

SUBJECT:		ANIMAL ETHICS APPLICATIONS WORKSHOP

DATE:		14 November 2019
	

School staff who are considering an activity that will require animal ethics approval are invited to attend a half day workshop on demystifying your animal ethics application.  The workshop will take place on Monday 2 December 2019, from 9:00am – 11:30am.

Participants will learn about the importance of the animal ethics application process, how to apply for an activity and the process for submitting completion and annual reports. Case studies will demonstrate how this activity can enhance student learning, and what to avoid. 

On-line registrations are available via the Professional Development Portal at the following link: https://www.cewa.edu.au/careers/professional-development/professional-learning/, search for animal ethics. Registrations close on Wednesday 27 November 2019.

For further information please email Marion Cahill, CEWA Science/STEM Consultant, at marion.cahill@cewa.edu.au . 
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